
From: giulia giuliani  
Sent: 11 May 2023 20:53 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the planning permission for the 
building of a giant wheel in Camden, under reference number 2022/3853/P. As 
a resident of Camden, I am deeply concerned about the potential impact that 
this development could have on our local community. 
 
First and foremost, I believe that the construction of a giant wheel in the heart 
of Camden would be an eyesore and a blight on our neighbourhood. The sheer 
size of the proposed structure would be out of proportion with the 
surrounding buildings and could negatively impact the character and visual 
appeal of the area. 
 
Furthermore, I am concerned about the potential noise and disruption that the 
operation of the wheel could cause. The constant hum of machinery and the 
sound of people riding the wheel could be a significant source of annoyance 
for residents who live in close proximity to the site. 
 
Finally, I am worried about the potential safety hazards associated with such a 
large and complex structure. While I understand that the developers will take 
all necessary precautions to ensure the safety of riders and visitors, accidents 
can and do happen. The potential risks associated with the operation of the 
wheel are simply too great to justify its construction. 
 
For all of these reasons, I strongly urge the Camden Council to reconsider its 
decision to grant planning permission for the construction of the giant wheel. I 
believe that this development is not in the best interests of our local 
community, and I implore you to take action to prevent it from moving 
forward. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maria Giuliani  


